
Your Guide to International Conferences!

PARS (Pan-American Regional Symposium)

- There are 5 regions total in IPSF, Pan-American Regional Office (PARO), African
Regional Office (AfRO), Asia Pacific Regional Office (APRO), Eastern
Mediterranean Regional Office (EMRO), and European Regional Office (EuRO).

- The United States APhA-ASP organization is a full member in the PARO
region.

- Once yearly, we have a conference called PARS, the Pan-American Regional
Symposium! This is the perfect opportunity to meet other student pharmacists in
our region and collaborate on new policies.

WORLD CONGRESS

- Because our APhA-ASP United States organization is also a member of IPSF, we
are invited to the World Congress each year. This is a conference which invites
student pharmacists from all corners of the globe to learn from each other and
advance the field of pharmacy!

REGISTRATION

- To register for any of these conferences, look out on APhA-ASP’s social media
which is where we will share any relevant information that is sent to us, as well as
on the APhA-ASP website where we will link the conference websites. There will
be a registration fee which often covers the conference itself, accommodations
and social events!

- There is a confirmation letter required from the National Contact Person – this is
just to confirm to the host organization that the student applying to the
conference is an active APhA-ASP member!

- Send the National Contact Person an email (usaipsfcp@gmail.com) with a
screenshot of your APhA-ASP membership and they will send you the
letter.
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